
September 22, 2020 

Board of Adjustment Meeting 

Cancelled 

  

 

Due to the fact that there is no business to 

discuss, the September 22, 2020 Board of 

Adjustment Meeting has been cancelled.    

 

Please contact the Code Enforcement Office 

at (302) 998-2215 should you have any 

questions.   

 

Thank you.  
 


